Friday 27th May

Highgate Primary School Weekly Newsletter Letter
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ﬁ)ear Parents, \

I can't believe we have come to the end of yet another busy half term. Take a look below at some of the photos
from our Y6 visit to Loughborough and look through for some updates in the newsletter including an offer for
funded swim sessions for Sileby residents.

Have a safe and enjoyable half term and we will see everyone back on 6th Junel!
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Miss Robert’'s Book of the Week suggestion
"The Valley of Lost Secrets”

This book was recommended to me and I really enjoyed
reading it.

September 1939- When Jimmy is evacuated to a small vil-
lage in Wales, it couldn't be more different from London.
Green, quiet and full of strangers, he instantly feels out of
place. But then he find a skull hidden in a tree.....

A mystery about bravery and friendship. My favourite char-

(\‘er was Florence Campbell.

Learner of the week




Jubilee Celebrations:

Thank you to everyone who came along to our Jubilee
Celebrations on the field. It was Iove?y to see so many
parents, hear the singing, enjoy the cakes and scones we
made and play some traditional games. Particular thanks
to Year 6 and Mrs Taylor who organised the games for
all of the classes.

Class Photos - We wanted to give you advanced notice that |

on Tuesday 7th June we have arranged for a professional
photographer to come in to take class photos.

(5wimming for Residents of Sileby: \

A parent has kindly made me aware of a swimming offer you
may be entitled to. If you are a resident of Sileby and would
like to sign up to an offer for funded swim sessions at
Loughborough Leisure Centre, Soar Valley Leisure Centre or
South Charnwood Leisure Centre. This has been funded

from some old swimming pool money. For more details please
Qom‘ac‘r your nearest Charnwood/Fusion Leisure Centre. /‘

Sports Day - We have penciled in Monday 13th June for our
Sports Day and hope to be able to invite parents along to watch.
If the weather is poor we will move the date to Thursday 16th
June. Look out next week for timings and further details.

ﬁarify Climb Thanks:

Thank you to all of you who made
donations and supported me with kind
words on my charity climb up Mount
Snowdon. My friends and I completed
the climb to the summit in just under 2
hours. Despite the wet and windy
weather at the top, our spirits were kept
high knowing that we have raised around
£1000 for the Brain Tumour Charity.
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